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Members of la Côte Church are taking part in a food bank in Nyon. 

A warm thank you to everyone who has been bringing in food and who 

has signed up to help in practical ways. 

Please keep bringing in dried starch produce for us to deliver. 

Two practical ways you can get involved:  

1. We are especially looking for volunteers with cars to pick up and 

deliver the food to and from supermarkets and the warehouse every 

morning in Nyon at around 8.00am and early evenings at 18.00. If 

you could commit to one pick up a week/ a fortnight or a month - that 

would help enormously. 

Please contact Suzanne Mooney suzanne.mooney@me.com 

 

2. Volunteers to help with the distribution of food at La Fraternelle from 

18.00-20.00 

If you think you can help, please contact Andrea Goovaerts as 

soon as possible.  
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